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to SUPRIYA 

 
 

Respected Madam, 
 

With regards, through this communication, we welcome 
you on taking over charge as DG (Doordarshan). 

  

A brief Introduction about us  

  

We are the largest Employee Welfare Association of AIR and DD, Affiliated 
to Bhartiye Majdoor Sangh, representing more than 7000 Staff Members 
representing Helper to AE categories of Sub Ordinate Engg Cadres, who are 
running all establishments of AIR and DD as operational staff spread from 
Kupwara to Kanyakumari and Bhuj to Tawang in most difficult geographic 
and social conditions including terrorism and LWE Activities effected Areas. 

 

We fondly recall your tenure as JS(BII) in Hon'ble MIB when you took many 
pro employees decisions. We expect the same to continue here and also 
have full faith that under your able stewardship Doordarshan will gain its 
lost glory. 
 

We request your high office to grant us a meeting on the earliest 
Opportunity to discuss on some burning issues pertaining to Employees. 

 

Umesh C Sharma, 

President, A.R.T.E.E. 
+919871765714 
www.arteeindia.org 
Unity is Strength 

http://www.arteeindia.org/
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